

Community Council 2.17.22

Report on money spent so far/money for next year

This year is set, next year we should have about the same amount of money. Review Final Report

Work on 3 school goals:

- 1. Reading goal is on track, district recognition for growth in middle of year.
- 2. Working on making sure math goal is on track. Lots of work to do before the end of the year
- 3. WIDA testing almost complete. We will continue to help students be comfortable speaking in computer testing.

Digital Citizenship: Look at the videos

How can we help our students?

https://www.commonsense.org/education/digital-citizenship

Start our thinking about next year's money

Do we want to spend next year's money on a regular teacher again to make smaller class sizes? Do we want to focus on math, or science? We could hire an extra teacher for teaching groups? Do you have any other ideas?

Next Meeting 3.17.22

Please save this email, and share this information and exercise with your School Community Council.

Granite School District Board of Education is inviting you to share the exercise linked below with your school community council at your next meeting. This exercise represents collective thinking around the ideal characteristics of a graduate of Granite School District.

We have also attached a copy of Article V.C.15 – our Student Data and Privacy Protection policy. Doug Larson, Policy and Legal Services would like your input or thoughts concerning this policy, as he is set to present it to the Board of Education at an upcoming meeting. You may direct any input to Doug Larson; drlarson@graniteschools.org.

Here is the introduction to this exercise from Superintendent Nye:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Gij3YQbdc5C73yrmOnevFskK0YsAGe9Y/view?usp=sharing

Here is the link to the exercise. Thank you for your participation and your service on District and School Community Councils.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17aRgjTRKD7QjvzK0ppj0bgJv9MHe9Gue-WlgYhjtV9E/edit?ts=61f2f6a7